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                                 SENIOR ADULT DAY HAB  

                What a Time Weôre Having 

 

CELEBRATING 
BIRTHDAYS  
 
January birthdays are  
David Hager,  
Nancy Riolo,  
Tom Cochran and       
Dorothy Shattuck.          
Ross Costa and  
Albert Eddy will be  
celebrating in  February. So 
will Deb R and Kristen H. 
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        INSIDE 

 

Not Mall Walkingð 

but HALL WALKING  
Warren Gould  

Dorothy ðour Most  

Senior Participant  

celebrated her 92nd  

birthday! 
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What is it? 

 Answer on page 4 
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HOW WE ENJOY THE WINTER DAYS  

Al crooning like Sinatra  

KARAOKE 

 BINGO 

Bev and  

Deb (staff) Joining in the 

Bingo game. 
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David J rockinô away 

 

Danette 

Singing to 

a favorite 



Judy     

showing off 

one of the 

jewelry  

holders 

Notes from the Rooms 

SILVER FOX DEN  

 

The Silver Fox Den has been   

researching and doing                 

UP-CYCLING projects.              

UP-CYCLING is using old items 

to make new.  

 For example, the  bottoms of the 

plastic bottles are used to make 

our  ñPop Lightsò  and  ring and 

jewelry  holders.                   

(picture #5ï below) 

Also, sparkly  flowers decorations 

were made for the Celebration of 

Life using  

 toilet paper rolls and the ñPop 

Lightsò. 

 

We have great fun with Karaoke. 

Danetteôs sister, Marty, brought in 

Danetteôs Karaoke machine. From 

home.  Everyone  enjoys it. 

Whether they are  singing,  

dancing, or listening.  (picture 1-3 

on page 1) .  

Thank you for bringing it  in, 

Marty. 

 GOLDEN AGERS 

 

We were all busy baking for friends 

and family, some of whom were able 

to visit and share the goodies .Pattyôs 

mother, sister and niece came for a 

visit. Sharonôs brother and sister in 

law were able to visit for a while 

when they came to SADH. Nancy 

Rioloôs sister-in-law stopped by for 

the holidays. Roger was visited by 

his former care provider, Mary,  and  

Kelly Morton from TRC. 

 

Raphael and Sharon made Holiday 

cookies. They both took them home 

and shared them with the staff..  

 

Decorations made for the            

Celebration of Life by the  

Golden Agers were a banner with 

photos, and Memory Cards. These 

were made from homemade biode-

gradable  seed  paper. (Picture #6ñ 

below ) These Memory Cards are  

able to be planted and the wildflower 

seeds  mixed in with them should  

sprout. 

 

THE MAN CAVE  

 

On December 16th, 2014 we 

started a new adventure with 

LSS (Warner Place) in          

Falconer.  (picture # 4 -on    

page 1) We have completed one 

joint project. We are making 

wooden car kits to donate to 

children at daycare. We will be 

sharing a Music Therapy session 

and Bible Studies. We will be 

collaborating on other joint pro-

jects  for the future. 

 

We are have prepared Cardinal 

center pieces for the Celebration 

of Life. (Picture 7 below). 

 

All of us are looking forward to 

better weather ahead. 
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Brian showing the  

Cardinal tree for 

the Celebration of 

Life. 
7 

Finishing up the 

Memory Cards - 

Marcella and 

Sharon  
6 


